Audit Proposal

The Stillwater Housing Authority is requesting audit proposals for the FY 2020. The single audit of the
Housing Authority of the City of Stillwater (SHA) shall be conducted in accordance with the Single Audit
Act (Uniform Guidance), the Standards of Audit for Governmental Organizations, Programs, Activities
and Functions, 24 CFR Part 990, and all other relevant regulations. SHA is requesting audit proposals for
fiscal years ending September 30, 2020 with two renewal options for the fiscal year ending September
30, 2021 and September 30, 2022. SHA is a Housing Authority under the laws of the State of Oklahoma.
The purpose of the Authority is to engage in the establishment, development, acquisitions, leasing and
administration of Public Housing, HCV Tenant Based, HCV Project Based, Foster Youth to Independence
Vouchers, and manages a homeless shelter (Mission of Hope). SHA has 11 employees and manages 135
public housing units and 656 Section 8 Vouchers and currently 2 FYITPV vouchers. The Authority has a
5010©(3) entity that are to be included in the scope of audit as follows. The Mission of Hope has eleven
employees and manages numerous grants. Fee accounting services is provided by Urlaub & Co., PLLC.
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